Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Groves, Amber <agroves@slo.state.nm.us>

Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2017 5:45 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Austin Weyant

Cc: zane_kurtz@eogresources.com; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
Subject: RE: 2RP-1972 Steelers BRS State #001

Good Evening,
NMSLO will agree with NMOCD on site closure.
Austin, please make sure that you are copying me on all submittals to do with releases on State Trust Land to NMOCD.

Thank you,

Amber Groves

Remediation Specialist

Field Operations Division
(575)392-3697
(575)263-3209 cell

New Mexico State Land Office
2827 N. Dal Paso Suite 117
Hobbs, NM 88240

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE - This e-mail transmission, including all documents, files, or previous e-mail messages attached
hereto, may contain confidential and/or legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, or a person
responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you must not read this transmission and
that any disclosure, copying, printing, distribution, or use of any of the information contained in and/or attached to this
transmission is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you have received this transmission in error, please immediately notify the
sender and delete the original transmission and its attachments without reading or saving in any manner. Thank you.

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD [mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us]

Sent: Monday, October 02, 2017 11:14 AM

To: Austin Weyant <austin.weyant@soudermiller.com>

Cc: zane_kurtz@eogresources.com; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>; Groves, Amber
<agroves@slo.state.nm.us>

Subject: RE: 2RP-1972 Steelers BRS State #001

RE: EOG (Yates Pet at time of release) * Steelers BRS St 1H * 2RP-1972 * DOR: 9/22/13
Greetings,

EOG’s request for closure of the above referenced release is approved. It is OCD’s understanding that in Table
2, the sample dates listed as 10/8/2017 at sample number P1, should read 10/8/2013.



Thank you,

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

From: Austin Weyant [mailto:austin.weyant@soudermiller.com]
Sent: Friday, September 1, 2017 11:42 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Cc: zane kurtz@eogresources.com

Subject: 2RP-1972 Steelers BRS State #001

Good afternoon,

SMA is pleased to submit the Closure Report summarizing the confirmation sampling conducted at leak at the Steelers
BRS State #001H (2RP-1972) on behalf of EOG Resources.

Our investigation puts this location at a site ranking of 10.
| have attached the report which includes a site map, summary table of the lab results, and the lab report.
Please let me know if you need any further information.

Thank you,

Austin Weyant
Project Scientist

MA

Souder, Miller & Associates
Engineering ¢ Environmental ¢ Surveying
201 S Halagueno Street

Carlsbad, NM 88220
www.soudermiller.com

(575) 689-7040 (cell)
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